Tuesday March 30th 2021

Dear Parents,

School Cook

Our cook, Ellie Crooks, will be leaving the school on Wednesday March 31st. Ellie has a new job in another larger school in the local authority. We are very sorry that Ellie is leaving us as she has been so popular with the children and the staff. She is a super cook and I'm sure she will be equally popular in her new school. We all wish her happiness and success in the future.

Our new school cook, Lisa Smith, was appointed last week. We are looking forward to making her welcome in our school from Monday April 19th.

Public Health

Once again Public Health and the Department for Education have asked that schools continue to assist with track and trace during the school holiday.

If your child has been attending school and tests positive for COVID-19 following a test, please contact me on the school mobile phone number between the hours of 9 a.m. and 4 p.m. up to and including Monday 5th April. You do not need to inform me if you are taking your child for a test but you must inform me if the result is positive.

07495211981- St. Bede's School

Easter Egg Competition

Just a reminder of arrangements for Thursday's Easter egg competition:

- The children in Y2-6 will need to bring a hard-boiled egg and anything from home they would like to use to decorate the egg. The egg must be decorated in school and not be predecorated. Do not worry if you do not have things at home as we have plenty of art and craft materials that the children can use in school.
- The children in reception class and year 1 will need to bring a hard-boiled egg only.

Easter Holiday

It has been lovely to have all of the children back into full-time education this half term. The children have settled in very well, although we have had some absences mainly due to a sickness bug in some year groups. I hope you enjoy the Easter break with your children and some of the new freedoms we are now allowed. We look forward to seeing the children back in school at their designated start times on Monday April 19th.

The staff and I wish you a very happy Easter.

With best wishes,

N. Park

Headteacher